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Mobile Health Unit Pilot Program Update 

Ongoing and regular updates on the Mobile Health Unit Pilot Program will be provided. Along with gen-

eral Program updates, there is future work to include Grantee highlights, progress on HB 4052 legisla-

tive reports, and Mobile Health Advisory Committee (MHAC) workstreams.  

In this month’s digest, Central City Concern shared an initial impact of receiving grant funding for their 

Mobile Health program.  

Since their service delivery launch in September:  

• 50 individuals received comprehensive medical care. Over half of the individuals who received care 

were new intakes and scheduled follow-up care after initial visits with the Mobile Health team.  

On Friday, September 15, Program Staff had the opportunity to connect with Central City Concern at 

their service delivery launch at Clinton Triangle, one of three City of Portland’s Temporary Alternative 

Shelter Sites. The service delivery launch was a co-branded dental and primary care clinic event with 

Medical Teams International (MTI).  

Mobile Health Advisory Committee 

The feedback and experiences shared by MHAC members has been summarized into a report 

highlighting:  

• Background on MHAC Feedback  

• Key Findings from MHAC Member interviews 

• Next Steps to transform committee work and recruitment 

The report, as well as other relevant documents, can also be found here .  

Program Staff will collaborate with current and new MHAC members to improve committee work and 

create foundational documents. Members were asked to confirm their interest to continue as part of the 

MHAC. Current committee membership will be identified to determine recruitment needs for a fully 

staffed committee.  
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Administrative Update 

The Mobile Health Pilot Program has $2 million in grant funds available for the 2023-2025 biennium. 
The available funds must be awarded no later than June 30, 2025.  

HB 4052 Community Update 

Grantees have been invited to speak about their Mobile Health Unit Program during the House Bill (HB) 
4052 (2022) Equity Action Group Zoom virtual meeting space. This group meets bimonthly from 1 – 
2pm to act on health equity recommendations.  
 
Central City Concern presented at the meeting on Tuesday, October 31. Raίces De Bienestar are 
scheduled to present on Tuesday, November 14. The Confederated Tribes of Grand Ronde will be 
scheduled to present at a future date.   
 
The virtual meeting space is open to all who would like to attend. If you would like to receive the Zoom 
invite, please email Joan-Stephanie.T.Lofamia@oha.oregon.gov.  
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